






SAVING A GREAT COMMUNITY TRADITION 

Several community members, along with a new board of directors 
deserve credit for continuing Eagan's Funfest, which attracts about 
100,000 people every year. About three years ago after 50 years of 
celebrations, it was decided to discontinue it. "I was one of several 
community members who met with the City leadership to discuss 
the idea of continuing the event. We considered options including 
different dates and possibilities. In the end, we agreed to continue 
the event." said Scott. "I agreed to be the chair of a new board to 
keep this great Eagan community tradition going." 

CELEBRATING 150 YEARS OF EAGAN 

Of everything h� has done in the community, Scott says chairing 
Eagan's Sesquicentennial in 2010 has was one of the highlights .. 
"Over the course of the year, businesses, schools and churches 
helped us raise funds and awareness for the two food shelves 
serving Eagan. Initially our goal was to raise 150,000 pounds of 
food for Eagan's 150 years. We hit that goal early in the year. We 
decided to raise another 150,000 pounds for the next 150 years 
of Eagan," said Scott "When it was all said and done, we raised 
nearly 400,000 pounds of food. So many great people jumped in 
and helped. What great fun memories!" 

WISHING GOOD HEALTH IN 2021 

Carol & Scott hope you enjoyed Eagan as much as they have. "We 
have been blessed by so many friends and community members 
that have joined us in our community efforts," said Scott. "Without 
dedicated volunteers, the projects and programs would not have 
happened. Volunteers are the key reason these were successful." 

"In 2021, we wish everyone the best of health and happiness!" 
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